Project Update: July 2016

We have successfully had an environmental awareness month that concluded in July 2016.
We were not able to do anything in May and June 2016 apart from constant monitoring and
supervision of the conserved areas. This was due to the challenge of the rains that came late
so it was difficult to get people because they were sowing and planting. But in July 2016 it
was easy because people were harvesting their crops. We still continued the conservation of
the remnant forest patches and the planted trees. We managed to sensitise two primary
schools in the community with more about 125 pupils and 20 farmers so far. We are now
preparing for the training of nursery beds for tree seedlings, which will be done in August
2016 and continually follow our activity plan. Attached here are the photos for what we
have done so far.






